
 

 

  Congratulations to all of the graduates! 

  As it was informed earlier, Tohoku University’s Fall Commencement Ceremony for the class of 2020 has been 

cancelled due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. For School of Science graduates, the diploma will be conferred on 

Friday, September 25, 2020, with significant safety precautions against the spread of coronavirus. 
 
I. How to receive the diploma 

 1) The diploma will be handing over to graduates at the office of Student Support Section, School of Science. 

To avoid crowdedness, visit the office during the hours set by each department as follows: 

     i) 13:30 - 14:00 : Mathematics, Astronomy, Geophysics, and Earth Science 

     ii) 14:00 – 14:30 : Physics 

     iii) 14:30 – 15:00 : Chemistry 

Note) If you cannot make it on your department‘s assigned hours due to unavoidable circumstances, visit other time 

on that day. 
 
 2) Returning of student ID card 

Please do not forget to bring your student ID card with you. You will receive the diploma in exchange for your 

student ID card. 

Note) If you cannot make it on September 25, please return your student ID card in advance in person, or send it to 

Student Support Section by post: 

[Postal address:] 

   Student Support Section, School of Science 

   Tohoku University 

   6-3 Aramaki-Aza-Aoba, Aoba-ku, 

   Sendai 980-8578  JAPAN 
 
 3) Receiving the diploma by post 

If you have already left or will leave university for starting a new life and cannot make it on September 25, you 

can request a mailing service for receiving the diploma. For applying for this service, email Student Support 

Section ( sci-sien@grp.tohoku.ac.jp ) the following information by Tuesday, September 15:  

     -Your name 

     -Student ID number 

     -Postal address 

       (If the address is not registered by your name, put the person’s name who normally receives corresponds at 

that street address as “c/o,” and your name above it.) 

     -Contact email address (Your valid email address used after leaving university) 
 
II. Other 

 1) Regrettably, the Commencement Ceremony for the Graduates of School of Science will not take place. 

 2) Questionnaire about your university life at Tohoku University will be posted on Student Affairs Information 

System soon. Please answer it before leaving university. Your cooperation is highly appreciate it! 
 

Best of luck in all your future endeavors! -School of Science- 
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